Amaze. Achieve. Aspire.
Together
Harworth Church of England Diary Dates
Monday 14th October 2019
Thank you again for the wonderful Harvest gifts last week. Bassetlaw Food Bank is most grateful. 
We have another busy week ahead as we lead up to half term. We look forward to seeing you all back on Monday 4th November.
Thank you for your continued support.
Stay and Learn Sessions
Parents invited to these sessions will receive a separate letter. The sessions this term are Friday 18th October and Friday 6th December.
Thank your Vicar week
Week beginning 14th October is ‘thank your Vicar’ week. Communities are asked to raise funds for St Luke’s Hospice in London in aid of this week. We will sell buns on Thursday 17th October at morning break for 30p. All children are invited to enjoy a bun and raise funds for the Hospice.
Half term
We break for half term on Friday 18th October and return to school on Monday 4th November.
Parents Evening
Parents evening will be on Monday 11th November. Please ring Mrs Heggie for an appointment. 
Cenotaph
Eagle Owls (Class 5) will be going to the Cenotaph on 11th November for the Remembrance Service at 11am. Consent forms will be sent after half term. 
Children in Need
[bookmark: _GoBack]Children are invited to come to school in non-uniform and make a donation to the charity if they wish.
Christmas Fair
On Monday 9th December we will have our annual Christmas Fair from 3pm – 4.30pm.
Christmas Jumper Day
Children are invited to wear a Christmas jumper on Friday 13th December for Save the Children. A donation can be made to the charity if you would like to.
Nativity and Christmas Coffee Morning
The Nativity is on Wednesday 18th December at 9.10am and 2pm.
Key Stage 2 coffee morning is on Friday 20th December at 9.10am.


